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Dear AARC Member,   
 
Thank you for being a member of your professional association!  We continue to work to further 
strengthen and grow our profession and you are part of those efforts. 
 
Due to the ever-increasing costs of doing business in today's world, the AARC Board of 
Directors has approved an increase in annual membership dues.  While no one is happy when 
the cost of something goes up, we are proud that this will be the first increase in membership 
dues since 2001.  We have worked hard to utilize our funds efficiently and effectively to keep 
the cost of membership affordable and will continue to do so! 
 
The increase takes effect on Oct. 1, so you still have time to pay and beat the dues increase.  
 
Your invoice reflects the new rate (because your dues are paid through a date that falls after 
Oct. 1), however, you can pay current rates up until Sept. 30 if you go online and follow the 
prompts. Or enclose a check using the current rates below.  
 
You might also consider joining for a 2- or 3- year term, preserving current rates until 2018! In 
addition, you get a discount for a multi-year membership, offering even more value. 
 

JOIN OR RENEW LINK 
 

Rates for Specialty Sections remain the same.  
 
Thank you for your continued membership and support of the profession! 
 

 
 

Level of Membership Current Rate Rate After Oct. 1 
 

Print Level – receive AARC Times 
and RESPIRATORY CARE in the mail 

$90.00 $99.00 

1+1 – choose one publication to be 
mailed; one to view online 

$84.25 $94.00 

Digital – view both publications online $78.50 $89.00 
 

http://appserver.aarc.org/WEB/MemberApp/Home/MemberApp/Default.aspx�
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